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'$155 million in higher insurance costs?
Oregon insurers urge you to vote NO on HB 2821A

As originally proposed, HB 2821 was an idea that was rejected by Oregon lawmakers in 2009 and 2011 - a bill that would
increase the cost of Personal Injury Protection (PIP) insurance by an estimated $55.6 million according to data based on a
survey of insurers conducted by the Oregon Insurance Division.

Now, the new bill is even worse —adding amendments that change the basis on which Underinsured Motorist (UIM)
insurance claims are determined — and possibly adding up to $100 million to the cost of Underinsured Motorist policies for
Oregon drivers. Who will feel the impact of these cost increases the most? Drivers who carry the minimum limits for
liability and PIP coverage (both required for all drivers under Oregon law).

PIP changes (est. $55 million increase): UIM changes (est. $100 million increase):

Oregon drivers are required to buy PIP coverage when Under HB 2821-A, the claimant's UIM policy will provide additional
they purchase liability coverage. Liability coverage is coverage and provide a greater amount of compensation...the cost of
insurance that compensates “the other party” that suffers which ultimately may be passed on to all drivers.

injuries or damage in an auto accident. PIP coverage
provides “first party” coverage (“you” or others in “your
car” injured in an accident).

Current law - At-fault party’s liability coverage: $25,000. UIM coverage
limit: $35,000. Recovery available under combination of both policies:
$35,000.

HB 2821-A — At-fault party’s liability coverage: $25,000. UIM coverage
limit: $35,000. Recovery available under combination of both policies:

Under current law, PIP coverage pays for immediate out-
of-pocket costs — medical bills, funeral costs, lost wages
due to injuries. And to help manage the cost of this

coverage, the PIP insurer — after paying for those 260:000:
immediate costs — is allowed under law to seek *  Claims frequency and severity and insurance loss costs are
reimbursement from the at-fault party’s liability significantly higher in the 18 states that have laws similar to HB
insurance. As introduced, HB 2821 would require that the 2821-A. Loss costs are more than double in those states than in
claimant be compensated not only for actual economic the 29 states where the law is what Oregon has today.
losses, but also non-economic damages (such as pain &
suffering). Under this proposal, a PIP insurer’s ability to e |f HB 2821-A had passed in Oregon three years ago, the
recover any costs from the at-fault driver’s liability insurer uninsured/underinsured-bodily injury premium would have
will be severely impaired — with these potential results: more than doubled —a total increase in UM/UIM-BI premiums
of $100 million imposed on all Oregon drivers.
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Today, only 18 states do not allow an insurer to pay a claimant the
difference in the limits of their UIM policy and the at-fault party’s
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liability policy. In those states, the frequency and severity of claims
is higher than in 29 states with laws like Oregon’s current law. Loss
costs - which drive insurance rates — are more than twice as high.

For further information contact Shawn Miller:
503-551-7738
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